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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Paula Schoop <pjschoop@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 14, 2015 1:11 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: LAKE ALMANOR

Dear Mr. Barnes, 
 
        I object to removing cold water from Lake Almanor.  With the proposed plan we could lose 
the excellent fishing Lake Almanor is known for, the economy would certainly suffer, as well as 
the untouched beauty of the lake.  
         I kayak the lake almost daily throughout the summer. I can say firsthand that by August the 
algae begins to grow.  With even a slight increase in temperature the algae growth will increase 
making the lake less habitable for fish and recreation.  
         I don't understand why the concerns of the residents are being ignored.  Property values will 
plummet and there will be lawsuits to follow.  The whole idea is a waste of time and money.  We 
don't want Lake Almanor to become another Clear Lake.  Please consider the people who have 
enjoyed the pristine beauty of Lake Almanor for many years and want their children to also have 
this opportunity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paula Schoop 
Prattville 
 


